
Some of the amendments to this proposed gun bill go way too far. Just the fact that you could be near a 
public building and not in it nor on the property but merely driving by and be committing a felony if you 
were carrying a gun is just pushing this way too far.  
 
Please reconsider all the amendments to this bill, plus the bill itself.  
 
I urge a no vote on it. Thank you. 
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